
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brydekirk News 

Scot’s Poetry Competition 
On Thursday 15th February Maisie and Olivia 
represented Brydekirk at the Scot’s Poetry 
Competition. This was held at St Columba’s and 
attended by all of the schools in the Annan 
area. They practised really hard and performed 
well in front of the audience. 
 

Attendance 

92.14% 

Assembly theme 

P 4-7 Cross Country 
This week the children have all been taking advantage of the 
better weather to practice for the cross country competition. 
They’ve been trying really hard to increase their stamina. 
 

Friday 23rd February 2018 

This week we spoke 
about small acts of 
kindness. The children 
all thought about what 
small deeds they could 
do to make someone 
happy. I’m hoping some 
of your children might 
have acted on these 
and done something to 

make you smile. 

P 1-4 
Miss Primrose’s class has been working on coordinates this 
week. P1 children showed me how to write a set of 
coordinates and then place an object onto a grid. Some P3 
children have been challenging themselves to complete 
coordinates in four quadrants. Very impressive work from all 
children. 

Help us to secure funding for an outdoor classroom. 
Vote for us using the tokens you receive 

when shopping in Tesco (Annan store) 
during March and April. 


